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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our school P.S.H.E. curriculum, the children in year 6 will be receiving 
their Puberty talk from the School Health Advisor. This will take place on Tuesday 
13th December.  This is a very important part of your child’s education, which will 
give them the opportunity to ask a health professional any questions they may have 
concerning how their bodies will change. 
 
In previous years we have found that feedback from parents and pupils, has been 
very positive. The children have greatly appreciated the shared experience of 
learning the facts from a health professional, and there learning has been enhanced 
by listening to each other’s questions.  As this can be a sensitive time for the 
children we will be having a talk with the girls and boys separately. If you have any 
questions we are always happy to talk after school. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Dangerfield, Mr McDonald and Mr White 
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